
The Central Valley Progressive PAC thanks the 
Community Alliance newspaper for printing a 
special section this month on climate 
change. This series of articles, written by a 
diverse group of local activists, illustrates the 
importance of environmental justice and moves 
us closer to finding solutions to the crisis.
 
A theme throughout the special section is the 
need to have elected officials who are responsive 
to our concerns and will develop policies that 
move us closer to our goal of a greener 
community–better public transportation, more 
parks and cleaner air.
 
The CVPPAC is working to elect progressive 
candidates who will help us reach that goal. We 
invite all groups working for social, economic and 
environmental justice to unite and elect 
candidates who support these goals. Join us! 
Become a part of the movement that will 
implement the Green New Deal, ensure police 
accountability and end homelessness.
 
You can join by clipping out the membership form 
on this page. The next meeting of the CVPPAC 
will be via Zoom on April 10 at 3:30 p.m. For 
more information, contact Simone Cranston-
Rhodes at 559-978-4504 or 
simone.rhodes@seiu521.org.
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